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Dr. Hector P. Carcia
American G I Forum
3024 Morgan Avenue
Corpus Christi, Texas

THE WHITE HOUSE
WASHINGTON

January 21, 1966

Dear Dr. Garcia:

The copies of your two letters
addressed respectively, to the Attorney
General and the Postmaster General are
being taken up with these individuals
with tne request that the situations you
describe be investigated and that you be
furnished a report the eon. You should
be hearing from the matter further in due
time®

With the Pre sident's best wi Silas,
I am

Sincer y,

#99'
Arthur C. P ,

As'sist

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
American GI Forum
3024 Morgan Avenue
Corpus Christi, Texas


